».State.co.us Executive
Branch Mail

M1994-121 Financial Warranty - CD Option

Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

O & A Stone Office <office@oandastone.com> Thu, Aug 3, 2023 at 8:42 AM
To: "Stevenson-Benn - DNR, Sara" <sara.stevenson-benn@state.co.us>
Cc: "Lennberg - DNR, Patrick" <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>, oandastone@gmail.com

Good Morning Sara,
| hope this email finds you well.
Please provide instructions on submitting a CD for our warranty increase to the state.

We had initially worked with the idea of doing a line of credit from our financial institution. That is still being worked on, but it's been
a longer process than expected to increase our LOC and accommodate our warranty increase. In the meantime, we would like to
proceed with a CD as an option to increase our warranty to avoid any other potential delays or penalties from the state on this.

I look forward to hearing from you. Thank you for your assistance.

Jose Rodriguez
General Manager
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